
 

 
 
July 6, 2020 
 
Dear Real Estate Representatives, Presidents and Library Staff,   
 
In an effort to keep real estate lawyers updated with the ever-changing situation, we have 
further information to be shared with the real estate lawyers in your association.  
 
LRO Closures 
 
The Director of Titles has announced the closure of all 54 Land Registry Offices to the public 
effective October 13, 2020. This means that Friday, October 9, 2020 will be last day the Land 
Registry Office counter service will be available. Further details can be found in his letter to 
FOLA here.  
 
If and when we receive further information of interest to the real estate bar, we will pass it along.   
 
Stay up to date with FOLA’s real estate information at https://fola.ca/real-estate-law.  

 
Merredith MacLennan and Eldon Horner 
FOLA Real Estate Co-Chairs 
 
Please note: The information provided herein is of a general nature only and is not intended to 
provide legal advice.  
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